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Posler, Kathryn

From: Jim Naslund <jim@digitell.com>
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 7:34 AM
To: Posler, Kathryn
Subject: Doggie day care 

 ❚❛❜External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments! 
 
Hi Katie- 
 
I am a current resident in the north Scottsdale. I live across the street from the proposed doggie day care. My concern 
would the barking, smells from the dog waste, and the traffic…that intersection already has issues for not having a traffic 
light. There has been a lot of homes that have been added that  feed into that intersection. 
 
I think it is a VERY BAD idea to put a doggie day care/kennels.  There has got to be a better less congested area for a 
doggie kennel business… 
 
Thank you, 
Jim 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


